
Again, I need to send my apologies as I will not be attending the meeting this 
month.  
 
Due to the elections and other issues, there has not been much progress on anything this 

month. 

 
Kellands Lane blockage: 
 
 
Still waiting for a meeting date from WD 
 
 
Footpath from the Vistry site plus Footpaths in general from the new estates: 
 
Still waiting for a meeting date with the WD planners, although there are local 
concerns that a footpath into the Vistry site may not happen, but I am taking this up 
with our planners, as and when we can arrange a meeting. 
 
St James Primary School playing field. 
 
Another variation is out for consultation; however, this still does not address the 
height issues of the new pitch. 
 
 
Exeter Road Persimmons site: 
 
Nothing new to report this month. 
 
 
Parcel 3:  Parcel 4a & b: 
 
Still waiting for a response from WD planners re 106 issues. 
 
 
General: 
 
 
WDBC is in limbo as there must be two bye elections this month, and until they have 
the results of these, none of the members have been allotted any positions, so 
access to lead officers has been difficult.  Hopefully by July things will get back to 
some normality. 
 
 
 
 Regards 
 
Tony Leech 


